
 

 
Date : 02.01.2017 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

  

The Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia vide its Note Verbale no. 209/404 dated 

25.11.2016 has informed that the Ministry of Environment, Water and Agriculture 

of Saudi Arabia have decided to impose a temporary ban on the import of live 

birds, hatching eggs and chicks from India due to the outbreak of highly 

pathogenic avian influenza (reference : online bulletins of World Organization for 

Animal Health (OIE) 9 – 10 November 2016). 

 


